
Tyne Amateur Rowing Club 
 
Car parking advice for events 
 
 
Parking at clubs 
 
Trailers and towing vehicles can park at their host clubs, as directed on the day. 
There is no parking for competitors at Tyne ARC or Tyne United ARC. Those boating 
from Newcastle University BC may park there within the grounds (and others if any 
room left). 
 
Competitor parking 
 
Competitors are advised to park in public car parks at the Country Park end of 
Grange Road on the north (Newburn) side of the river (top left in pic), and walk back 
along the riverside to the clubs - it’s not far! 
 
Please do NOT park on Water Row (the narrow road down to Tyne ARC) or on 
Grange Road outside the terraced housing or on the grass verge anywhere. Please 
note that at previous events the police have issued fines for parking in this area as it 
restricts access of the emergency services, etc. See map below with no-go areas 
marked in red. 
 
Parking spaces are available off Grange Road near the Leisure Centre and at Tyne 
Riverside Country Park (green on map below). 
 
 
 

 

 

 


